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ALL STAFF/FAMILIES/RESIDENT ALERT:  
The final results of our facility wide testing from Monday are in.  We 
have 5 total confirmed cases of COVID-19.  Three are assisted living 
tenants and one positive case in a nursing home resident, all of which 
we are monitoring closely at this time.  We also have the one confirmed 
staff from last week that is home monitoring symptoms.  We feel proud 
to say that all other staff have tested negative this week.     
 
Please know that we are taking all precautions to stop the spread of 
this virus.  We are currently conducting contact tracing related to 
potential exposure.  Please be sure to answer any calls you may receive 
from us or return our calls promptly.  We continue to screen all staff at 
the beginning and end of shifts per guidelines and monitor all residents 
twice a day for any symptoms.   
 
We are working with several teams from the Minnesota Department of 
Health.   
 
Our priority is to keep everyone safe and healthy, and have open, 
honest communication about our status.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult 

time.  We will continue to provide you with weekly updates and you 

will be notified directly if you or your loved one have tested positive.   

Sincerely, 

Mark Rust Administrator    Kendra Hiles Director of Nursing 


